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From: Vivek Dharicr

Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 12:27 PM

To: Steve Le <Sle@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: Support remodeling of 641 Wilson Ct (PLN21-15115)

Hello Steve

Thanks for notifying about public review for 641 Wilson Ct, Santa Clara (PLN21-15115).

I am owner of 651 Wilson Ct, Santa Clara. | would like to extend my support for remodeling of 641
Wilson Ct since it creates more job in these tough times for everyone as well as uplifts the
neighourbood value.

Please reach out to me if you have more questions

Best
Vivek

Best regards Vivek_





